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7t December 2021

Dear parents/carers,

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham
NG5 5EL

Tel:0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

| am writing to inform you that there has been a rise in the number of COVID cases in Year 5 & 6 and
following discussions today with the Local Authority and Public Health England, the decision has been
made to revert to online learning for Year 6 for the rest of the week. Year 5 can still attend school but
will be in a ‘bubble’ whereby they will only mix with their class. This decision has been made to prevent
the further spread of the virus and to try and keep everyone safe.

The Local Authority and Public Health England have reviewed the risk assessment, alongside myself,
and are fully supportive of the school and the proportionate and sensible decisions that have been
made both previously and today.

As always, we put the safety of the children first but | feel it is important to keep you updated as to
what is happening in other areas of the school. Please do not hesitate to contact myself if you have
any further questions at all and | would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your
continued support at this time.

Kind regards,

Mrs Kelly
Headteacher
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